From: Lynne Carothers

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council

Subject: Re: Proposed assessment for seal coating 242 Erie Street
Date: Monday, April 12, 2021 4:05:52 PM

250600

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 12, 2021, at 2:16 PM, *CI-StPaul Contact-Council <Contact-
Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Please send me the file number or assessment number on your document.

From: lynne carothers <lynnecarothers@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 11, 2021 11:04 AM

To: *Cl-StPaul_Contact-Council <Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Proposed assessment for seal coating 242 Erie Street

Please consider my appeal for sealcoating at 242 Erie Street alley. As a recent new
homeowner to 242 Erie Street, | am appealing this charge as | have never used the alley
for my vehicle. The entrance to my driveway is located off St. Clair Ave and there is no
need for me to ever access the alley with a vehicle, but yes, my property is adjacent to
the alley.

| feel unfair that | do not contribute to the wear and tear of daily drivers and use of
alley.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Lynne Carothers

242 Erie Street
541-217-4058
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